## British Library - Philatelic Collections Vaccari sponsor of the Newsletter

Vaccari continues to sponsor the Newsletter of the British Library - Philatelic Collections of London, thanks to the cooperation with the Head of the Philatelic Collections Mr David R. Beech.

As in the past, the Newsletter is enclosed in the *Vaccari Magazine*. With the issue no. 35, the spring edition of the Newsletter; next one will appear next Autumn.

8000 copies are delivered free by the British Library, to the members of the Royal Philatelic Society of London, and to *Vaccari Magazine* subscribers.

We remind you that *Vaccari Magazine* (from no. 16/1996) has been publishing the list with the cataloguing of the famous Tapling collection kept by the British Library.





